
Dear Editor, 
 
We are resubmitting a revised version of our paper ‘The 1538 eruption at Campi Flegrei resurgent 
caldera: implications for future unrest and eruptive scenarios’, which now includes all the 
revisions required/suggested by the reviewer who required minor revision. Where the reviewer 
required clarifications on the text, we have tried to make it clearer; where the suggestions were 
not compelling, we decided to eventually accept them or to modify in order to make the content 
clearer, preserving the basic concepts and ideas. 
We hope now the paper content can be accepted for publication; we are however ready to 
eventually improve some figures, if it would be required. 
 
Best Regards 
 
Giuseppe De Natale 


